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Rep. Murtha:

This bill is based on the Assembly Republican budget proposal from last session.

Note that if the bill is not likely to pass until after the beginning of fiscal year 2009−10
(i.e., July 1, 2009), you may want to revise the bill so that it applies to fiscal years
2010−11 through 2013−14, rather than to fiscal years 2009−10 through 2012−13.

Please let me know if you need any changes to the bill.
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